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I support registered breeders of pedigree animals. In my experience- these people have great 

standards, they are concerned with the quality and longevity of their breeds, and they check 

potential owners to ensure the well-being of the animal. Allowing cross breed/backyard breeders 

opens the door for genetic issues, including behavioral problems that are not tracked- that leads to 

animal dumping, injuries and other negative consequences for animals and owners. Please support 

registered breeders of pedigree animals. 


